Good evening Ram Family,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly message.

We have a couple of athletic events this week:

Monday, November 6 - Soccer/Volleyball vs. Allen @Allen
Wednesday, November 8 - Football vs. Hairston @Home
Thursday, November 9 - Soccer/Volleyball vs. Hairston @Home

We are starting quarter 2 on Monday, so we are hoping to reset expectations and start off the quarter great. This will also be a short week, as everyone will be off on Friday, November 10 to observe Veteran' Day.

We have started RAM time each day from 8:18 to 8:48. Each Monday we are discussing SEL and on Friday's we have Focus Friday. During the week we are doing intensive tutoring and enrichment. We have to push our students to GROW!!

As a reminder, NEMS is participating in the backpack program along with GCS. If you would like to be a recipient, please contact Mrs. Johnson, the social worker at NEMS.

Those are all of the announcements that we have for this week. Let's continue "Charging Ahead" and let's have a great week Rams!!
